
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 7 to Year 13 Students 

Our ref: 87102533 

28 June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carer 

RE: MIND virtual workshop  
 
We wish to invite you to MIND's next Whole School Approach (WSA) virtual workshop - 
How to have a conversation about mental health. 

 
The workshop will take you through some top tips on how to engage in a conversation 
about wellbeing and mental health including signposting to some excellent resources to 
help engage your son/daughter in conversation. 

 
The workshop will be held over Zoom on Wednesday 7 July 2021, 6-8pm. 

 
There will also be an opportunity to ask questions about the work MIND carries out at South 
Hunsley School. 

 
If you would like to book a place, please email: wholeschoolapproach@heymind.org.uk    

  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jonathan Irwin  

Hercules House  
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